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BACK 

Beech Class  
Summer 2023 

                 Summer Term 
Welcome back we hope you had a lovely 
Easter. 
Mrs Leppington is in school Monday—
Wednesday and Mrs Pool Wednesday—
Friday. 
 
Literacy 
In literacy with Mrs Leppington, we will be 
studying Charles Causley poetry before writing 
some poetry of our own. We will then be read-
ing ‘Fox’ by Margaret Wild and Ron Brooks 
and considering the themes explored in the 
text. 
With Mrs Pool in Literacy, we will be reading 
Paddington stories to develop comprehension 
and to support writing our own adventure sto-
ry. In the second half term we will be reading 
and writing instructions.  
 
 
Numeracy 
In Numeracy with Mrs Leppington, we will be 
learning about fractions and decimals. We will 
be revisiting all 4 operations and learning how 
to answer worded questions. 
In Numeracy with Mrs Pool, we will be learning 
to tell the time, measure length and will prac-
tise handling money.  

Science 
In Science, we are learning about animals 
and habitats. We will be considering food 
chains in different habitats and learning 
about the human skeleton and different 
muscles in our bodies. 
 
Other work 
In History we are going to be focusing on 
the King’s Coronation. We will be learning 
about similarities and differences between 
coronations throughout British history.  
In RE we will be learning about what reli-
gious and non-religious groups teach us 
about deciding what is right and wrong.  
In computing we will be learning how to 
program to achieve different outcomes and 
debug in order to solve problems. 
In Art, we will be using water colours to cre-
ate bird art. We will then create our own 
sewn bird pictures using our learning of sew-
ing techniques. 
In Design Technology we will be designing, 
creating and evaluating a purse/wallet that 
children will be able to use at the Summer 
Fair. 
In PSHE we are learning about relationships, 
including how to identify if they are healthy. 

Other information 
Our PE days are currently Tuesdays and  
Wednesdays. This may vary so please have a 
PE kit in school at all times.  Please make sure 
any jewellery worn can be removed inde-
pendently. 
Wellies also need to be in school as we hope 
to make use of the outdoor space and wood-
land whenever possible. 
 
Homework  
Children in Beech Class are set a weekly read-
ing homework task which we encourage them 
to do independently. The homework will be set 
on the same day each week and will always be 
linked to learning we have done in class.  
They will also receive a weekly spelling list to 
practice at home. 
 
Help is always available in school should your 
child need it. They just have to ask. 
If you have any ques-
tions or concerns at any 
point in the term please 
do speak to either of us. 
 
Mrs Leppington and Mrs 
Pool. 
   


